ADVERTISEMENT FOR PROPOSALS

			

Montgomery County board of supervisors’ hereby requests proposals from qualified firms or individuals for the preparation and completion of a Strategic Plan for Economic Development in relation to its 2020 Small Municipalities and Limited Population Counties Grant (SMLPC). All proposals must be in accordance with State and local laws and regulations.

The County will receive proposals for a STRATEGIC PLAN FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT at the Montgomery County Courthouse located at 614 Summit Street, Winona, MS 38967 in the office of the Chancery Clerk in Winona, MS until September 11, 2023 @ 3:00 P.M., and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud. 

To comply with state policy requirements, Minority and Woman-Owned Business Enterprises are encouraged to submit a bid for this project.  The successful bidder will take all necessary affirmative steps to assure that Minority and Woman-Owned Business Enterprises are used when possible as subcontractors on this project.						

The county reserves the right to reject all proposals.

	

For more information, contact Tangela Swims, North Central Planning and Development District, Winona, Mississippi, at (662)283-2675 or write to 28 Industrial Park Blvd., Winona, Mississippi 38967. 
	     		                  		

								/s/ Ron Wood, Board President                                                       
******************************************************************************

Please publish two (2) times, August 10, 2023, and August 17, 2023, in the Conservative newspaper.


Send Proof of Publication to:  				Tangela Swims    
								North Central Planning and
								Development District
								28 Industrial Park Blvd.
								Winona, MS  38967


Send Bill to: Ron Wood, Board President
                       P.O. Box 765
                       Winona County, Mississippi 38967



